
Dear Valued Patients, 

As I prepare to retire from my practice, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 

for the trust you have placed in me over the years. Caring for you has been one of the greatest 

joys of my professional life. 

Throughout my career, I have been privileged to witness many milestones and share in your 

health journeys. Each patient has left an indelible mark on my heart, and for that, I am truly 

thankful. 

Please know that I will carry the memories of our time together with me as I embark on this new 

chapter. I hope to continue to see you thriving in your health and happiness. 

With warm regards and best wishes, 

Dr. [Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


